
 

Dear Principal 
  
From Sunday 6 August, the school bus and regular route bus services in your area that are currently 
operated by Transdev will instead be operated by Transit Systems. Transit Systems is an established 
and experienced bus operator, with existing operations in Sydney’s Inner West and Southwest 
suburbs. 
  
We would like to take the opportunity to assure you that we take our commitments and 
responsibility for bus service provision very seriously, and we will ensure that provision of school bus 
services, and regular bus routes that service schools within our operating area, are always prioritised 
for the safety of students. 
  
We would like to assure you that that current routes and stops that are being delivered will continue 
to be delivered under Transit Systems. 
  
Please read the following information which has been provided for the benefit of your staff and 
students. 
  
Trip planning and service information 
To plan a trip using Sydney’s public transport, and to find details of service interruptions that may 
impact travel, visit transportnsw.info. You can also visit our website, transitsystems.com.au, for 
additional travel information. 
  
Please note that school bus services and regular route bus services in your area will continue to 
operate as they currently do. 
  
Lost property 
The easiest and most efficient way to report a lost personal item on public transport is by visiting 
transportnsw.info and completing the online lost property form. Our staff will search for your item 
and get back to you as soon as it is located to provide collection information. 
  
School bus charters 
Transit Systems offers tailored charter bus services for your school. We’re now accepting bookings - 
please call us on (02) 8778 5808. You can also visit transitsystems.com.au for more information. 
  
We’re here to help 
Transit Systems is one of Australia’s most experienced public transport providers, and we operate 
innovative bus services across Australia and abroad. We continually look at ways to improve our 
services, and if you have any feedback or require further information please do not hesitate to 
contact us on (02) 8778 5802. 
  
We look forward to providing quality bus services in your area. 
  
Yours sincerely 

Steve Merrill 
Area Manager 
T: (02) 8778 5802 
A: 49 Percival Road, Smithfield NSW 2164 
 


